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“We can do hard things.”
September 17,2020
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We are almost at the end of our third week of school, and | think we are all finally into a good groove. Morning drop-off is
going well, and the students are maneuvering through the day seamlessly. We still have some hiccups, but the teachers
are working hard to ensure a great educational experience for all students.

Tonight is our Virtual Back to School Night. You should have received the Zoom meeting information from teachers. This
information is also listed on their website, and will be posted in their Virtual Back to School Night link on the homepage of
the sskschool.org website. There is also a video from me, and a HSA presentation | invite you to watch. | have also posted
a slideshow with some reminders for the school year under the principal’s link. From 7:20-7:40 will be the first Zoom
session with teachers, and the second session will be from 7:40-8:00. If you need further information at the conclusion of
the second session, please email the teacher.

Finally, the handbook states winter uniforms begin Oct.1. | will make an official announcement as to when it will start. As
long as the weather is warm, we will continue with spring uniforms. There may be some other changes from the
handbook due to COVID-19, and | will let you know about them ahead of time. Thank you in advance for your
understanding and cooperation.

I will miss seeing all of you tonight! | hope you enjoy the presentations the teachers have put together.

Thank you so much for your ongoing support!

Regards,

Lori Hedder
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Principal
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